Crystal Orr

From: Steve [sjjohnson55@comcast.nef]
Sent: Thursday, June 20, 2018 6:47 PM
To: Planning Department

Subject: Coos bay Ing plan

Please do not allow coos bay to be destroyed fir the benefit of China or any other group.
Robbing citizens of OREGON of the benefits of our estuaries makes no sense, thank you. Steve
Johnson owner operator Steve’s gulde service and native Oregonian Sent from my iPhone
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